
 

You’re invited to attend the  
Challenger Winter Sharing concerts!   

 
The concert is Thursday, December 7th, from 9:30-10:30 

in the Multipurpose Room (MPR).  Kindergarten, First 
Grader, and Second Grade students will be singing three 

short songs in the concert.  In the past, students have 
dressed in their fancy holiday outfits or worn holiday 

sweaters or hats that go along with the winter theme.   
 

Later in the afternoon we will attend the 3-5 grade 
concert as audience members.  If you also choose to 

attend the 3-5 grade concert, which is from 2:30-3:30, 
students will be dismissed from school at 3:40 as usual.  
We ask that all students return to our classroom to pack 
up for the day and dismiss at the usual time.  Please do 

not plan to take your student home early after the 
concert has ended. 

  
Let me know if you have any questions. 


